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The United States congratulates Ibrahim Mohamed Solih on his victory in
Maldives’ September 23 presidential election. The United States commends the
Maldivian people for their commitment to the democratic process and
exceptional level of participation in an election that has ushered in a new
chapter in their country’s history. We expect all parties to respect the will
of the Maldivian people and support a peaceful transition of power through
the November 17 inauguration. As a fellow democracy, the United States stands
ready to work closely with the next Maldivian government to expand
cooperation on our shared interests in an independent and prosperous Maldives
as well as a free and open Indian Ocean region.
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